
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Strike Days 

As stated in the letter I sent out earlier this week, the next two days of national industrial action will 

be Thursday the 27th of April and Tuesday the second of May.  On the 27th of April the only two year 

groups in school will be Year 9 and Year 11 and on the 2nd of May the only two year groups in school 

will be Year 8 and Year 11.  If your child/children are working from home and need to borrow a 

laptop from us please click on the following link as soon as possible and fill in the form.   

https://forms.office.com/e/81SLdGJPYy  

Year 11 Information and Key Dates 

Period 6 sessions will continue to run up to Friday the 12th of May, GCSE exams start on Monday the 

15th of May and official study leave starts for most students following the half term holiday on 

Monday the 5th of June.  All students will receive a copy of their personalised exam timetable by the 

end of next week.  After May half term the students will receive a more detailed overview of the 

sessions that will be available in school for revision, warm-ups and support. 

We are finalising prom invitations for Year 11.  This year it will be held on 29th June at The Village 

Hotel, Blackpool.  The first wave of invites are going out next week and all invitations are subject to 

adherence to PAUSE and CARE up to the end of the exam period.  As of Monday the 24th of April, and 

for a limited period of two weeks only students may exchange 100 House Points for a 10% off prom 

voucher, reducing the cost from £40 to £36. 

Concert Fit For a King 

We are very proud to be hosting a concert on Friday the 5th of May at 7.30pm for Trinity Hospice.  

Please see the attached flier for information on how to acquire tickets.  

Hodgson@90 

We are in the process of finalising our preparations for our Hodgson@90 event which will be on 

Saturday the 10th of June between 2.00pm and 5.00pm here at school.  There will be tours of the 

school, the official unveiling of our war memorial, opportunities to view our photograph archive and 

much more.  A marquee will be erected to protect us from the elements and there will be a variety 

of drinks, snacks and food available to buy as well as a brass band.  All are welcome to come along 

and join us as we celebrate our anniversary.    

  

https://forms.office.com/e/81SLdGJPYy


 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 


